
Post-Visit Follow-Up Appointment 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. Thank you for visiting our clinic on [Date of Visit]. We 

appreciate the opportunity to provide you with care. 

We would like to follow up regarding your health and discuss any questions or concerns you 

may have since your last appointment. It is important to us that you continue to feel supported in 

your recovery. 

Please contact our office at [Phone Number] or reply to this email to schedule a follow-up 

appointment at your earliest convenience. 

Thank you for choosing [Clinic Name]. We look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Clinic Name] 

[Contact Information] 


